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Message from Redfield’s Senior Leadership Team

,

Dear Parents/Carers

As we approach the summer break, we wanted to take a moment to reflect on the past 
year at Redfield Educate Together.

It has been a particularly turbulent year at RET, with lots of changes taking place. The 
resilience and adaptability shown by pupils, staff, and parents/carers during this time have 
been truly commendable, and we want to express our gratitude for your continued 
support throughout the year, especially regarding the changes we've all had to navigate 
together.

We encourage you all to take some time to relax and unwind over summer break. Maybe 
you will be going on holiday, exploring the outdoors, or simply enjoying some downtime at 
home. We hope you have a safe and relaxing break.

We look forward to seeing you all back at school on Wednesday 4th September.

Have a wonderful summer!

The RET Team
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Following the practice of our other Educate Together schools, RET will be closing at 
1:15pm on Thursday 19th December to allow our staff the time for essential training. 
Therefore, it is important that all children are collected at 1:15pm.

On this day, there will be no after school childcare provision available, so it is crucial that 
arrangements are made for your child to be collected at the earlier time of 1:15pm.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter as it is important for the continued 
professional development of our staff.

Additional Staff Training

Charges from September 2024
Please note the new charges which take effect from September 2024.

For Breakfast club (childcare vouchers are an accepted means of payment for this 
activity), refunds will only be provided for sessions (breakfast club and after-school club) 
cancelled by the parent/carer if two school days notice or more of the cancellation has 
been provided by the parent/carer.

*Replacement book bags (each child is provided with one free of charge when
they start Reception) 

Breakfast club After-school 
club

Late collection 
charges from 
after-school 
club

School lunches Replacement 
book bags *

£3.80-from 
8:00am 

£8:00-until 
5:15pm

Head teacher 
discretion

£2.50 £5.50



Messages from our Office Team
Go to: www.redfieldet.org.uk for more information about our school and to our Class Pages 
to find out what your child is learning in their class.

School office hours are 08:00 – 16:00

Busy times are 08:00-10:00 and 14:00-16:00 therefore we request that if your enquiry is not 
urgent (safeguarding concern or the dropping off of urgent medicine) then please come 
and see us after 3.30pm.
,
Please make sure that we have the correct information for each of your children. You 
can log into Arbor and check that all information including address, guardian contact 
details, medical conditions, dietary requirements and consents are up to date. If you find 
any incorrect information on your child’s student profile, please update it with the correct 
information. If you need help with how to do this, please click here/on this link: Seeing and 
updating my child's information on the Parent Portal or Arbor App – Arbor Help Centre 
(arbor-education.com)

Parent survey 
A reminder to complete this before the end of the academic year. Thank you for those 
who have completed the form below. Please take the time to complete this as we are 
wanting to develop our links with our parent/carer community. From our community this 
year we have had poets, reading volunteers, family to help plan Eid celebrations and 
swimming volunteers. 

We would love to expand this as we move forward into next year. So, if you have any 
specific skills you would like to share/volunteer your time with or if you would like to offer 
some time to help read with children. Please fill in the form below by clicking the link or by 
scanning the QR code below. We will be in touch at the start of September with everyone 
that has filled in the form or spoken to a member of staff regarding this. 

https://forms.office.com/e/yBViDXZKCM

If you are struggling to access this, please email info@redfieldet.org.uk FOA: Scott 
Freeman

https://forms.office.com/e/yBViDXZKCM
mailto:info@redfieldet.org.uk


FORET update
The Changemakers have been busy helping FORET design a much needed calm space in 
our playground.  The area will become our Sensory Garden, a place for children to sit and 
relax during their breaktimes.  FORET have been busy raising money for our playground 
and there are lots of exciting plans for the new academic year!

The 24/25 academic year marks 10 years of Redfield Educate Together!  On Friday 
20th September we will be celebrating in school with class parties and FORET have kindly 
offered to fund a small gift for each child .  We will send a reminder in September asking 
for contributions to the party (food, plates, napkins etc).  There will also be some exciting 
playground developments, in collaboration with FORET, throughout the year to celebrate 
the occasion.

Year 6 Residential 
Year 6 this term went to the Brecon Beacons for their residential trip. They had a great time 
taking part in lots of activities.  Abseiling, rock climbing and kayaking were highlights. The 
children were able to develop their independence and responsibilities so much during 
their time away and we are really proud of their achievements. 



Eid celebrations
Earlier this term we had an incredible Eid Celebration event. It was great to see so many 
of our community involved and attending. Sharing food, games and henna. This would 
not be been made possible if not for our amazing parent/carer volunteers who raised lots 
of money for the event and came armed with enough food to feed all the children and 
parents too. Thank you so much for your support and help with setting this up. 



Free music holiday club - Preludes



Community information 



Summer activities


